
Welcome to the Wheeler Road Church of  Christ family!

It’s a blessing to have you here!
A Church Family Growing in the Knowledge and Love of God 

~ Committed to Unity ~ Pursuing Godly Character ~
 and Becoming the Hands and Feet of Jesus in this Community

Wheeler Road
Loran Brown......…..........…............................989-980-8909

Lee Dresden..........................……...................989-837-0888

Adam Joseph..................….......…...................989-948-7650

*Mark Wanous....................................................989-600-0748

*Chairman of  the Month

 

 PREACHING MINISTER

Adam Davis ……………………………….757-561-7576

adavis.minister@gmail.com
Adam’s Hours - Sunday – Thursday 8:00am – 5:00pm

Appointments can also be set up here:

https://calendly.com/adavis-minister/60min
 

CHURCH OFFICE

Phone………………………………..(989) 835-8559

Church Website…………………….wheelerroad.org

Church Office……………….wrccoffice@gmail.com

Wheeler Road Church of Christ - 1123 E. Wheeler Street, Midland MI 48642 - 989.835.8559

Worship Rotation

November 12

Song Leader

Rick Miller

Welcome

Brian Winton

Table Chairman

Loran Brown  

  

  

             

        
Nursery

          November 5 

          Bobbie Forgie

          Neva Erickson

          November 12

          Lisa Chai

          Jessica Chai

    November 5, 2023

 Children’s

Conversation 
October 29

Adam Davis

November 5

Aaron Joseph

     

                         

                                         

  

 

          

Memory Verse:  “Do not be anxious about anything, but in every 
situation, by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, present your 
requests to God.”  Phil. 4:6

 

     Greeters 
     November 5

    Evan Weckerly

     November 12

       Jill Martin

          

       

       

Christ’s Kids
   November 5

    Stephanie Miller

   November 12

  Kristen Cantrell

    

Whatever you do, 

work at it with 

all of your heart, 

         as working

  for the Lord 

and not for

men,”

  Colossians 3:23 

mailto:adavis.minister@gmail.com
https://calendly.com/adavis-minister/60min


Thanksgiving Boxes and 

Thanksgiving Baskets Collection

Sign-ups for Thanksgiving Boxes are on the Welcome 

Center and items are needed back in by Sunday, 

November 19th. The long table in the foyer or the frig or 

freezer in the kitchen are available for items.

 

Sign-ups for the Food Pantry Community Thanksgiving 

Food Baskets are on the small round table in the foyer. 

The gravy items listed can be put there. Please bring the 

pies, loaves of bread, and brown and serve rolls in closer 

to the Wednesday, November 15th due date in order for 

them to stay fresh for Thanksgiving. They require these 

fresh items to be store bought or made in a commercial 

kitchen. We will be adding a table or location for these 

other items to go. See Sue Wells if you have questions.

What’s Happening at

 Wheeler Road 

 

    

WRCC Family Celebrations 

Happy Birthday to Ruby Dresden on Tuesday and to 

Frank Karl on Thursday. Happy Anniversary to Glen 

and Jean Erickson on Saturday. Congratulations to you!

                          

                          Zoom Bible Study

Tonight, the Bible Study is at 6pm at this site:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/4326727363 

                   Ladies Class 
Ladies Class is this Tuesday at 10am, we’re in Session 2. 

   Wednesday Night Family Meal/ Shoe Box Packing
This Wednesday Night we have the Family Meal at 
6:30pm and we’ll be packing Shoe Boxes for Operation 
Christmas Child right after that.
                         
                              Memorial Service
There will be a Memorial Service for Debbie Hewitt on 
Saturday, November 18th at 2pm here at Wheeler 
Road Church of Christ. 

                                 Sharing Tree
Our Sharing Tree is up again for us to Share the Joy of 
the Holiday season with our neighbors. You can pick a 
Tag from the tree then on the Welcome Center you 
can sign out that Tag Number (found on your Tag in the 
bottom right corner of the red box). Please place your 
gifts in an unwrapped gift bag then tape your Tag to the 
bag per instructions. Please return your gifts by Sunday, 
December 3rd. 
                                 Bridge Store
Vicki Phillips wants you to be aware that if you are 
interested in signing up for volunteering to work at 
The Bridge Food Center, you can send an email to 
www.thebridgemidland.com .

                     Weekly Events
Tuesday, November 7th – Ladies Class at 10:00am.
Wednesday, November 8th –  Family Meal at 6:30pm 
followed by Shoe Box Packing for Operation Christmas Child.
Zoom Bible Study – Sunday, November 12th at 6pm at  this 
site: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/4326727363 
Upcoming Events
Saturday, November 18th – There is a Memorial service at 
2pm for Debbie Hewitt here at the Church.
Wednesday, November 22nd – No Evening Bible Study.
Sunday November 26th – No Evening Zoom Bible Study
Sunday, December 9th – Dow Gardens Holiday Walk at 
6:30pm with Drinks and Snacks back at Church at 7:30pm.

Wheeler Road In Prayer

                 November 5, 2023

Salvation for the lost

Travelers – Safe travel on their journeys

National concerns – 

・War on terrorism ・ Wounded Warriors ・ Our  leaders 

・ Water shortages around the world ・War in Ukraine.

Mission concerns - Brazilian missionary team 

Ministry concerns – 

・Church Family ・Leadership team ・Community

・Davis Family and their transition to Midland

Please pray for our WRCC family and friends    
・Yuwana Snow (Jennifer Earley’s mom) They are trying to
     work out her medication for her seizures.
・Jim Snow (Jennifer Earley’s dad) He had surgery on his
     shoulder and is in a rehab unit.
・Carlee Olenczuk was to have had some GI testing last week.
Praise 
・Lance Baker (nephew-in-law of Donna Anspaugh) should
     now be home from the hospital. They found out he had a
     seizure related to a medication reaction. He also had to
     have a procedure on his arm.
・Kevin Meyer (Nephew of Barb Henry) went home and will be
     receiving home care after his intestinal Cancer surgery.
・Brian Wright (friend of Barb Henry) was able to go home and
     will be getting home care in dealing with his foot wound.
Sympathy
・Sympathy to Jodi Valentino and her family with the loss of
    their father from cancer. (Jodi is a friend of Eric Ostergren). 
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